
 

 

 

 

NOTICE: 
 

 

 

Central Elmore Water & Sewer Authority (CEW&SA) wishes 

to inform the public that a Special Called Meeting has been 

scheduled for the Board of Directors to review bids received 

on July 21, 2025 for a contractor associated with the Granular 

Activated Carbon Project and to award the contract.  The 

Special Called Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, August 28, 

2025 at 10:00 a.m. at CEW&SA’s Main Office located at 716 

US Highway 231, Wetumpka, Alabama.   

 


